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YEAR 12 DAY OUT

On Thursday 22 August, Year 12 students enjoyed a day out at Wedderburn Christian
Campsite. This was a chance for the students to relax after their HSC Trial and spend time with
friends and as a cohort. Students participated in many activities, including archery, crate climb,
the giant swing, initiative games, laser tag, tree climb, vertical climb and karaoke.

As their year advisor, it was both a happy and sad occasion. It was amazing to spend time with
the students; however, it will be the last camp-like event that | will ever organise for them.

I am looking forward to making new memories with the Year 12 cohort and pray that they are able
to focus on their studies and enjoy their final weeks at the College.
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Some comments from students:
- It was a fun day out with each other! It shows how far we have come as a grade and displayed
all the great relationships we have formed with each other and teachers.

- I had such as great time as it encouraged team work and we got to spent time with our friends
doing all the activities. It reminded me of Year 7 camp and how far we have come and how
quickly time has passed.

- It was great to spend time with people | don’t normally hang out with, and it was good to see our
whole grade getting along.

Priya Sharma
Year 12 Advisor & HSIE Teacher
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